
Welcome to 

Storybook Adventure 
with 

Ms. Carly, Mrs. Fenelon, and Ms. Lucy 

April 2025 

Hello SBA Families! 
 
 
Last month we read and heard some great classic stories.  We experienced a 
different method of storytelling as Mrs. Fenelon told the story of Abiyoyo 
instead of reading it.  We worked on story retelling and sequencing with The 
Three Billy Goats Gruff.  We thought of our own rhyming names (like Henny 
Penny and Ducky Lucky) and acted out the story after reading Chicken Little.  
Ask your child what hit Chicken Little on the head and what he thought it was...  
See how much of the story they can remember.  And we had tons of fun reading 
The Three Little Pigs and preparing for our class performance of the story for 
the parents on April 2nd at noon in Room 6 (our SBA classroom).  Please don’t be 
late, or you might miss it! 
 
This month in Storybook Adventure we have more great stories and fun 
adventures planned.   Besides our performance of The Three Little Pigs, we will 
talk about the lessons we can learn from stories, think about what makes our 
world wonderful, and lots more.  Spring Break is the third week of April      
(April 14-18)!   We hope you have a wonderful break and a Happy Easter and are 
able to relax and recharge whether at home or away!   
 
As always, please let us know if you have any questions or concerns.   
 
Thanks! 
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